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Comments: I am a 40 plus year Resident of the Tongass. I do not support any changes to the Tongass Roadless

Rule. Loss of habitat and carbon absorption as a result of increased road building and old growth timber

extraction would be devastating to the region. Economies here depend on intact canopies and the forest floors

found below them. Clear cutting is purely extractive and provides no lasting local economy. I
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